
 

 

 

20th May 2020 

‘We are growing and learning together in God’s love’ 

 

Today is National ‘Thank a teacher day’ and so I 

am sure you would want to join me in  expressing 

our sincere thanks to the teachers at Coppull St 

John’s who have continued to work with their 

usual enthusiasm and commitment in providing 

the very best care and support for our children 

and families.  

The Diocese has produced a video of thanks 

which I would like to share with you. It is available 

from the following link. 

https://youtu.be/PaL6WIMbZXk 

 

 

 

This week is 

Mental Health awareness week- the theme this year 

is kindness. 

 

Class teachers have shared with you some ideas  

And activities to share with your children such as 

doing a ‘random act of kindness’ for someone they 

live with. 

 

 

The recommended 5 ways to our well-being and maintaining a positive mental health 

are:- 

Despite the challenges of social 

distancing try to encourage all 

members of your family to do 

these each day. Our mental 

health is so very important.  

We care about our children and 

their families very much. We are 

here if you need to talk to us.  
 

Google classroom  

Thank you to all our families who have managed to engage with the learning on Google 

Classrooms. The response and feedback from families has been really positive and some 

wonderful images have been shared letting us know what you have been busy doing at 

home. Class teachers are currently working on a montage of all the fabulous work and 

activities you are sending through -look out for these on our face book page.  

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/PaL6WIMbZXk


 

 

Please do not worry, if work isn’t completed each day, please allow your child to work at 

a pace appropriate to them. 

Equally please contact school if you need work posting home if you can’t access the 

work online.  

There will be no work set on google classroom over the May half term holiday. The work 

will continue to be set from Monday 8th June. 

 

Keeping in touch 

I trust that over this period you have spoken to your child’s class teacher or another 

member of staff. It is really important we are able to keep in touch with all of our school 

family.  

School will remain open over the May half term holidays but for key worker children only. 

From Monday 8th June the school will be open to a gradual increase of children from 

reception, year 1 and year 6 and key worker children. Please ensure slips on my letter from 

Monday 18th May are returned as soon as possible, so that planning for the ‘social 

bubbles’ can begin to take place.  

 

 

Tomorrow – Thursday 21st May is Ascension day. The fortieth day after Easter, when 

Jesus ascended into heaven.  

 

A prayer to share with your children. 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope that you continue to keep well and safe. Please 

don’t hesitate to contact school if we can help with 

anything.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


